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To whom it may concern:
 
Do not pass the Abortion Law Reform Ammendment Bill.
 
We should be doing everything to ensure that babies are safe in their mother’s womb. They can not
 fight for themselves.
 
Even animals do not try to abort their babies.
 
Instead, laws should be passed ensuring the safety of unborn babies, not to endanger them.
 
Sincerely,
 

Suzy Kinsel 
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